
Correction to “Differential Contribution of
Subunit Interfaces to a9a10 Nicotinic
Acetylcholine Receptor Function”

In the above article [Boffi JC, Marcovich I, Gill-Thind JK, Corradi J, Collins T, Lipovsek
MM, Moglie M, Plazas PV, Craig PO, Millar NS, Bouzat C, and Elgoyhen AB (2017) Mol
Pharmacol 91:250–262 DOI: https://doi.org/10.1124/mol.116.107482], the following informa-
tion was incorrect:

Incorrect symbols were used in the caption for Fig. 5B. The terms a9W55Ta10 (▫), and
a9a10W55T (◊) receptors should have been a9W55Ta10 (◊), and a9a10W55T (▫) receptors.
The authors regret this error and any inconvenience it may have caused.
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